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AH Committee

From: Emily Sepeta <sepeta@hawaii.edu>
Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2020 9:15 AM
To: AH Committee
Subject: Development at Olowalu

To whom it may concern: 
 
Please Deny Lihau’ula Development at Olowalu!! It may endanger an already vulnerable population 
of near-shore manta rays. As you might learn from reading about the manta rays of Kona, they are 
very valuable for the community. Eco-tourism to see mantas can provide jobs for locals and will 
generate income for the island and the state. PLEASE protect them.  
 
Captain Emily Sepeta 
Kona, HI 
 


